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RALEIGH ─ The North Carolina Community Foundation (NCCF) allocated additional grants from its statewide Disaster Relief Fund to support continued relief and rebuilding efforts in Pamlico County related to Hurricane Irene, according to Rodney E. Martin, chair of the NCCF’s grants committee and a member of the statewide board.

This is the second allocation from the Disaster Relief Fund related to damage caused by Hurricane Irene in Pamlico County, and reflects the NCCF’s commitment to long-term disaster relief. The first allocation was made in October 2011 following the August 2011 hurricane.

The Pamlico County Community Foundation, an affiliate of NCCF, also contributed resources from its local community grantmaking fund to add to the Disaster Relief Fund allocation. The grants contributed to an event called “8 Days of Hope,” in which 1,500 volunteers spent time from May 26 to June 2, rebuilding homes damaged by Irene. 

If you are interested in making a contribution to the NCCF statewide Disaster Relief Fund, credit card donations can be made online through the NCCF website via the “Give Now” button or under the “Giving” tab at nccommunityfoundation.org or by downloading a contribution form from the site and mailing or faxing it to NCCF offices. (The fax number is 919-828-5495. The form or checks can be mailed to NCCF at 4601 Six Forks Road, Suite 524, Raleigh, NC 27609). Please designate your gift for “Disaster Relief.” All gifts are tax-deductible.

All funds go directly to nonprofit organizations serving the needs of local disaster victims in counties served by the NCCF. No portion of collected funds is used for the Foundation’s administrative or operational expenses, which the Foundation also encourages among local recipient agencies. Local affiliate foundations determine the nonprofit agencies that can best provide assistance in their areas. 

About the North Carolina Community Foundation:

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has made nearly $63 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $145 million in assets, the NCCF sustains 1,000 plus funds and endowments established to provide long-term support of a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of the NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and national levels. For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org and Facebook and follow on Twitter @NCCF.
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